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Whistleblower Notification Information for 2024  

The California State Auditor’s Office is your confidential avenue for reporting improper activities by state 
agencies or employees. It is your responsibility, as a government employee, to report any type of fraud, 
waste, or abuse, which ultimately protects  scarce state resources, and it is also your right to be free from 
retaliation for doing so.  

To view investigative reports, please visit the California State Auditor’s website .  

Review the 2024 Whistleblower program brochure  


